
 

 

 
 

 
2 March 2022 
 

  
 

  
Dear Damascus College Parent/Guardian,  
   

Re: Damascus College Mount Clear - Principal Appointment  
 

As part of the process for the appointment of a new Principal at Damascus College, we are 
seeking input from the community to inform the selection process.  
  
Students, staff and school community members are invited to contribute to this process by 
responding to the following questions:  
  

1. What are the strengths of Damascus College that you believe need to be 
maintained?  

2. What challenges do you believe need to be addressed in the next 5 years?  
3. What specific qualities/characteristics do you see as vital for the position of 

Principal of Damascus College?  
4. What other comments would you like to contribute? 

  
You may respond to these questions via the following survey link: 

https://forms.office.com/r/ynDfsdejpg 
 

The survey will remain open until Wednesday 9 March.   
   
Yours sincerely,  
  

        

  
Tim O’Farrell       Jo Huntley     

Education Consultant - Secondary    HR Advisor     

Catholic Education Ballarat    Catholic Education Ballarat  
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